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54-1 The CEQA Team answered Mr. Cromeenes’s questions regarding the relevance of the Viejo 
System Project to his Homeowners’ Associations.  Please see the text of the email. 

 

 

Viejo System Project D-203 May2004 


	Comment Set 54
	
	Email from Nathan Cromeenes dated April 6, 2004


	Response to Comment Set 54
	
	Email from Nathan Cromeenes dated April 6, 2004



